NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Senator Helps Cut Ribbon at Grand Opening of Brand New Town

of Rosendale Pool

JOHN J. BONACIC  July 7,2016

(Middletown, NY)-Senator John J. Bonacic (R/C/I-Mt. Hope) was pleased to join Town of

Rosendale officials, town employees and local community members at a ribbon cutting
ceremony today for the grand opening of the brand new Town of Rosendale Pool. Senator
Bonacic spoke at the event and thanked Supervisor Jeanne Walsh, and the Town Board for
their work in building a new pool, but he also made a point to thank the Rosendale
community, who came together to hold various fundraisers and events to raise money for

the pool. Over the last year, Senator Bonacic was able to secure $300,000 in grant money for


https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/john-j-bonacic/landing

the pool.



